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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

Office of Labor Relations

June 16, 2003

General Notice No. 2003-21

TO: 

Labor Relations Designees

SUBJECT: 
Refill of Positions as part of ERIP 

The review of the ERIP plans that have been submitted by agencies has begun.  When you receive approval from your Budget Analyst to fill positions, please be advised that you may begin immediately filling positions that are in classifications that are specific to your agency in accordance with the Pecking Order for the appropriate bargaining unit.  Additionally, you may immediately begin to fill approved vacancies in statewide classifications in other than NP-2, NP-3 and the fiscal series in the P-5 bargaining units.
In order to coordinate the filling of statewide classifications for which there are reemployment and/or SEBAC lists, we are asking that you complete the necessary paperwork immediately to refill those positions (Form 300s).  We will be scheduling Job Fairs for the following bargaining units:

1. NP-2 Service and Maintenance

2. NP-3 Clerical

3. P-5 Administrative and Residual (Fiscal Series Only)  

The Job Fairs will be held during the last week of June and the first week of July.  You will be informed of the exact dates shortly.  Therefore, please do not fill jobs that have been approved in these bargaining units except through the Job Fair process.  

Questions from Agency Personnel Officers may be directed to Paul Bodenhofer at 418-6215 or Keith Anderson at 713-5059. 
Linda J. Yelmini

Linda J. Yelmini

Director of Labor Relations
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